MAKERERE UNIVERSITY

COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING, DESIGN, ART AND TECHNOLOGY 

DATE: 
2ND DECEMBER 2011

FROM: 
OFFICE OF THE COLLEGE REGISTRAR

TO: 
ALL CONTINUING CEDAT UNDERGRADUATE & GRADUATE STUDENTS 

RE: 

ONLINE REGISTRATION/ CLEARING PAYMENTS/EXAMINATION PERMITS

We are in the process of printing examination permits and we have noted that some of the continuing students have not yet registered online and others have not doe manual registration for retakes. We have further noted that a good number of privately registered students still have outstanding balances on their financial statements. We urge you to check and ensure that you have registered for the right courses.

We shall start issuing exam permits on Monday 12th December 2011 and only those who have registered and made their payments in full will have their examination permits cleared and issued.

Please note that only students who have cleared examination permits will be allowed to access University examinations. 

Kindly treat this matter with the utmost seriousness and urgency it deserves. As we build for the Future.
c.c 
CEDAT Management


Students Associations

